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Mary Help of Christians Chinese Catholic Parish 10140 — 119 Street, Edmonton, AB T5K 1Y9
Email address: maryhelpofchrist@interbaun.com Website: www.chinesecatholicparish.ca
Phone: (780) 482-7481 Fax: (780) 482-7488
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December 31, 2009
January 1, 2010

ENRET
Sunday Collection $2,661.00
ik
Loan Repayment $1,619.25
REREIL
I':fnvelope Donation $ 440.00
ﬂiéll%}'fjrg%
Donation for Renovation $ 922.00
CH-F-ET S
January 2 & 3, 2010
ENRET
Sunday Collection $2,563.51
ik
Loan Repayment $ 642.00
IR
Special Offering $ 60.00
SRR
Donation for Renovation $2,140.00
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Pontiff Praying for Kids on the Net
VATICAN CITY, JAN. 1, 2010
(Zenit.org).- Benedict XVI will be pray-
ing particularly for the digital generation
as 2010 gets under way.

The Apostleship of Prayer announced
the intentions chosen by the Pope for
January.

His general intention is: "That young
people may learn to use modern means
of social communication for their per-
sonal growth and to better prepare
themselves to serve society."

The Holy Father also chooses an apos-
tolic intention for each month. In Janu-
ary he will pray: "That every believer in
Christ may be conscious that unity
among all Christians is a condition for
more effective proclamation of the Gos-

pel."”

Stewardship Moment...

January 10 — Baptism of the Lord

Baptism is the Sacrament of Faith. We are
called to continue to grow in our faith in the
midst of a community of believers. Steward-
ship is a way of living out what we say we
believe. This means that we are willing to
share a generous portion of our lives and our
possessions with God, with our faith commu-
nity, and with the world. Vatican Il points out
that all the baptized are “bound to show forth,
by the example of their lives and by the wit-
ness of their speech” that new life they receive
in baptism.

Courtesy Stewardship Office, The Archdio-
cese of Winnipeg

Office of Youth & Young Adult Ministry
Welcome to WCACYM: There’s still time to
sign up for the Annual Gathering of the West-
ern Canadian Association of Catholic Youth
Ministers (WCACYM), set for January 14-17 at
the Star of the North Retreat
Centre in St. Albert. AG 2010 is a unigue oppor-
tunity to reflect on youth and young adults
with other youth leaders, hear from one of
Canada's top sociologists, and do so in light of
the Gospel. We have the very good fortune of
having Dr. Reginald Bibby as our keynote
speaker and Father Stefano Penna as our re-
treat leader. Our theme "Responding to
Change in Choice," is derived from Dr. Bibby's
latest book publication, "The Emerging Milleni-
als, How Canada's Newest Generation is Re-
sponding to Change and Choice." We welcome
youth ministry co-ordinators, youth ministers,
pastors, catechists, parents, teachers, and all
who touch the lives of youth. We strongly en-
courage youth ministry leaders to participate in
this unique opportunity hosted in our Archdio-
cese. The registration brochure is included with
this issue. For more information contact An-
drew Papenbrock
780-469-1010, ext. 238 or youth@caedm.ca

Office of Ecumenical & Interfaith Relation s ...
Praying for Christian Unity: The Week of Prayer
for Christian Unity will be celebrated throughout
much of the world this year during the week of
January 17-24. The Edmonton and District Council
of Churches organizes an ecumenical celebration
for all Christian parishes in the Capital region, with
a different Christian Church hosting the event each
year. This year's host is First Presbyterian Church,
10025 - 105 Street.

Everyone is warmly invited to participate in the
celebration at 7 p.m. on Sunday, January 17.



